
Nursery Weekly Letter 
 

Week beginning: 30th September 2019 
 

 
 

 

 
Sound and number of the week 

 
 

This week the sound is:                        and the number is: 
 

                           a                        2 

 
Sounds will be introduced (with songs/actions) in the order they are taught in the 

Letters and Sounds programme.  The game ‘I Spy’ supports the recognition of initial 
sounds in words and is fun to play at home! Ask your child to find the number ‘2’ on 

a house number or car registration plate when out and about. 
 

This week we will be: 
 

 Practising our listening skills through our Phase 1 phonics activities. 
 

 Painting a picture of ourselves for a class display.  
 

 Changing our library books on Friday morning– please remember to put your child’s 
book in their drawer if you would like it to be changed.   

 

 This week we are introducing the ‘All about me’ boxes. Each week two children will 
be chosen to take a box home and complete the activity. They will be asked to fill 
the box with five items which tells us a little bit more about them as an individual. 
They will then share the box with the class the following Monday before being 
passed onto two different children. This week Anna and Freddie will take home 
the ‘All about me’ boxes.  
  

 

Notices: 
 

 Individual photographs will be taken on Friday 4th October. 
 

 Book Week is taking place next week. Further details will follow.  
 

 Children should always be brought and collected by a parent or responsible adult. 
Please inform staff of any changes in routine so that we are aware who is collecting 
your child. 

 

 Any questions/queries please pop in to see us – if it is at the end of the day please 
be patient and wait until all children have left. 
 

 
 

Thank you  
Mrs Luck, Mrs Neal & Mrs Holliday 

 

 

 


